
 

 

On June 20, 2024 the CSRD posted Request for Proposals  2024-010-0061-05 on BC Bid to 

receive proposals for Annual Audit Services  This posting closed on July 15, 2024. 

CSRD received 2 compliant Proposals. The proposals were reviewed by 3 evaluators, all staff of 
CSRD. The evaluation was facilitated by Pryce Advisory Services Inc. 

As stated in the request for proposal’s the evaluation criteria weighting was as follows in the 
Matrix below: 

Profile, Experience and Qualifications    40% 
Approach and Methodology     30% 
Pricing Proposal       30% 
 

Through the evaluation process the following ranking was established:  

Proponent Ranking 
BDO Canada LLP 
 

1 

 
KPMG 

2 

 

At the end of the evaluation process BDO Canada LLP was deemed the first ranked proposal.  

BDO’s proposal showed an extensive history in providing annual auditing services to local 
government agencies. Their proposed team are highly experienced and they provided a detailed 
approach and methodology to completing the services.  


